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28 February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
UCAS DISCOVERY EXHIBITION 
21 April 2023 at Farnborough International 
 
Every year there is a UCAS Higher Education Exhibition for Sixth Form students in the southeast.  This 
year we have booked to attend the UCAS Exhibition at Farnborough International on Friday 21 April 
2023.  Representatives from over 100 universities and HE providers attend with their stands, and there 
are also some short talks on topics relevant to sixth formers considering university education in the UK.   
 
Attending this event is a very useful way of obtaining a considerable amount of information, with an 
opportunity to ask questions of the university representatives. We will ensure that everyone is briefed 
about the event and has some clear individual research objectives for the day. 
 
Information about the event is on the UCAS Events website:  
https://www.ucas.com/events/ucas-discovery-farnborough-2023-419661  
We plan to take all Year 12 pupils; we will be leaving at 10.15am and returning at approximately 14:30.  
A packed lunch will be provided. Entry to the Fair is free, so the cost involved will be for return travel 
by minibus to Farnborough (approximately £10 per pupil), which will be added to the school bill. 
 
If you could please complete the MS Form with your permission by 29 March 2023: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JTdObSVhxUCHeXN7kTuDK8_Kdrdq3S9GmF
K51u1PL7RURTcwWlFPQVg5MDM0NDFLOERDOVhSSE0zUi4u  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Katharine Fry 
Head of Careers 
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